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 “The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more places 

you'll go” ― Dr. Seuss. 

Hello and welcome to our first St Joseph’s Reading Newsletter celebrating all things related to 

reading because it enables us to REACH and be the best we can be! 

Stroud Reading Festival November 

2022 

All of our classes were able to take 

part in the festival virtually and the 

sessions were enjoyed across the 

school. Here are Year 4 and Year 6 

taking part in the John Agard 

session; he is one of the most 

exciting, energetic and spellbinding 

readers you’ll hear, breathing 

passion and energy into each of his 

poems when he speaks them aloud. 

Want to hear more… take a look at 

the link 

https://childrens.poetryarchive.org/

poet/john-agard/ 

 

 

 

Mystery Reader 

Our Reception class have had some ‘mystery guests’ 

coming in to read… 

 

https://childrens.poetryarchive.org/poet/john-agard/
https://childrens.poetryarchive.org/poet/john-agard/
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A place to relax and read… 

We want to know where our children 

enjoy reading – is it somewhere special or 

unique? Is it comfortable, cosy, 

outdoorsy, adventurous or even on the 

move! Over the Christmas holidays, we 

would like you to take a picture of their 

‘place’ and send it in with them when we 

return in January 2023 to be displayed on 

our DEAR time boards.  

 

 

Local library 

Don’t forget to visit your local library during the 

Christmas break. They often have craft events 

on too. 

What can you do to help? Some top tips… 

 

Donations 

Having a book clear out this Christmas? Why 

not consider donating the books to our school 

as we are always looking for good quality 

books to engage and interest the children. 

Reception Class would also like any unwanted 

magazines please send them in to Miss Berry. 

Thank you   

A new club… 

‘Relax and read’ at school. From January 2023 onwards, every Tuesday lunch time there will 

be books, blankets, cushions and a smiling face (Mrs Knight’s) to welcome readers into the Year 

6 classroom. 
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What has your child’s class been reading… 

Reception 

 

 

Year 1 

 
Year 2 

  

 

Year 3 

  

Year 4 

  

Year 5 

 
Year 6  

   

Many classes have been learning more about 
the Saints using this beautiful book. 
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Recommendations 

Award winning 

The Children’s Book Award 2022 is the only national award voted for solely by children from 

start to finish. Over 1,000 new books are submitted to be read and reviewed by local Testing 

Groups across the country.  When the shortlists are announced voting opens on the website for 

any child or school to participate in. Usually over 150,000 total votes are cast in the process. 

Website: http://childrensbookaward.org.uk 

 

Our website recommendations. 

On our school website in the reading section, there are lists of recommended reads for each year group 

http://www.st-josephs-nympsfield.com/website/reading/357799 . These are taken from a great resource 

called Books for Topics, here you can find more recommendations to engage your children.   

 

 

http://childrensbookaward.org.uk/
http://www.st-josephs-nympsfield.com/website/reading/357799

